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Public Budget Hearing 

 
The public hearing was called to order by Chairman Kevin Koth. Present were Supervisors Joan 
Hilgendorf, Jennifer Bishop and John Crass and 6 property owners. 
 
Kevin explained the changes in the budget.  
 
As there were no comments on the budget, the hearing was closed. 
 
Special Town Hearing of the Electors  
 

Chairman Kevin Koth called the Special Town Hearing to order.  
 
Motion/Second Bob Eisenman/Byron Lange to approve the minutes from the 2021 electors meeting. 
Motion passed on a voice vote. 
 
Motion/Second Bob Eisenman/Byron Lange to approve the 2023 total highway expenditures of 
$635,409.27. Motion passed on a voice vote. 
 
Motion/Second Mike Kahle/Byron Lange to increase salaries 5% for the four elected officials in April 
2023. Motion passed on a voice vote. 
 
Motion/Second Byron Lange/Bob Eisenman to adopt the 2022 levy to be paid in 2023 in the amount of 
$688,883.00. Motion passed on a voice vote. 
 
Business was concluded, meeting was closed. 
 
Special Town Board Meeting 

 
Motion/Second Joan Hilgendorf/John Crass for the Board to adopt the 2023 budget in the amount of 

$1,095,768.27. Motion passed 4-0. 

Business was concluded, meeting was closed. 

 

Kari Kiser, Clerk 

 

 
 


